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PRESS RELEASE  
 
Man Dies in Single-Vehicle Crash on Highway 26 
 
August 29, 2016 - This morning, deputies responded a roll-over crash on Highway 
26 near Maller Road.  The single occupant of the car died at the scene.  There were 
no other vehicles involved in the crash. 
 

On Monday, August 29, 2016, at about 
2:24 a.m., deputies responded to a 
roll-over crash on Highway 26 near NW 
Maller Rd.  Medical personnel on scene 
determined that the driver was 
deceased. 
 
After investigating the crash, deputies 
determined that James D Worrell, 27, 
of Springfield, Missouri, was traveling 
west on Highway 26 at a high rate of 
speed.  For an unknown reason, Mr. 
Worrell lost control of the white Scion 
and rolled the vehicle.  The car came 

to rest approximately 500 feet from the point it left the roadway, Mr. Worrell was 
ejected from the car during the crash. 
 
Mr. Worrell’s next of kin was notified of his death, there is no indication that any 
other vehicles were involved in the crash.   


